
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 8/28/2014 10:21:41 AM 
To: Michael R. Peevey (michael.peevey@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3) 
Bee: 
Subject: Thanks 

Mike - thank you on behalf of all the men and women of PG&E who spent countless hours restoring service to 
customers following the South Napa Earthquake. It is nice to see that their efforts are recognized. 

Brian K. Cherry 
PG&E Company 
VP, Regulatory Relations 
77 Beale Street 
San Francisco, CA. 94105 
(415) 973-4977 
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